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Comments: To whom it may concern,

    I'm a life long Alaskan, born and raised here, and I was dismayed to hear that there is currently an open review

being held to change access to the CNF. It saddens me to see efforts put into effect that would exclude an entire

industry and culture of winter outdoor activty. Of course, no one ever tries to hinder the skiers, snowshoers, or

the snowboarders. It's always limitations on snowmachines that we see purposed. Do they ever offer to open up

old lands that we could once ride but now can't? Of course not. It's always take take take, until there is no more

riding spots left. What makes other winter activities take precedence over ours? Surly the snowboarding and

skiing on the motorized areas is just as good as the non-motorized, why should more land be closed off only to

give it over to people that can already use it for their activities? Did we not learn to share when we were

childeren?

 

In short: this Alaskan is opposed to any proposals to limit or change any of the motorized areas (winter or

summer).


